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December 12, 2003

ANC 6A Community Outreach Committee
1330 North Carolina Ave. NE
Washington, DC 20002

Attn: Elizabeth Nelson

To the Community Outreach Committee:

Thank you for your recent grant to Kid Power-DC, Inc. The funds have been used to
purchase basic school and art supplies for the 20 youth participating in our projects. It is
amazing how much paper and markers contribute to a successful arts-based program!

At this time, we are looking to obtain a digital video camera for our community
documentary project next semester. The kids will chronicle the residents’ memories of
the Near Northeast Community and the Atlas Theater. The finished product will be
distributed free of charge to the local community as extensively as possible.

In our initial application to the ANC, Kid Power-DC did not request that a portion of the
$1,000 grant go toward the purchase of a camera. After buying sufficient school and art
supplies, we have approximately $500 left to spend. We would be delighted if you would
approve the spending of this remaining portion on this vital piece of program equipment.
Please be assured that this camera will be used solely for the benefit of the local
community.

We look forward to hearing your response after the next Committee meeting on Tuesday,
December 16", Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.
Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,

Caroline Cleveland
Development Director
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